PRINCIPALITY OF SEALAND

Prime Minister

WE THANK YOU
FOR THE CONFIDENCE
YOU HAVE PLACED IN US
AND WISH YOU
A MERRY CHRISTMAS
AND A
HAPPY NEW YEAR

JOHANNES W. F. SEIGER
PRIME MINISTER AND CHAIRMAN OF THE PRIVY COUNCIL

DECEMBER 2002

Homepage: www.fuerstentum-sealand.de and www.principality-of-sealand. net




